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Dear Committee Members,

I have been adopting pets in Oregon for many years from small non-profit rescue groups,
Multnomah County Animal Services, and Oregon Humane Society.

Adoption is the way to go! With so many pets in need of homes, we need to do everything
possible to encourage adoption.

Please support SB 268 which will provide a tax deduction to individuals who adopt from an
Oregon Shelter, animal control agency or rescue.

Thank you

Andrea Kozil

3346 SW Waverleigh Blvd
Portland OR 97202
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